
LEGAL NOTICE 

Notice of Public Hearing 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing for Unmet Transit Needs will be held 

Monday, February 24, 2020 at 8:30 AM in the Tehama County Board of Supervisors 

Chambers at 727 Oak Street, Red Bluff, California. 

The Tehama County Transit Agency Board is inviting comments on the Unmet Transit 

Needs (a transportation need that is currently not being met) that may exist within 

Tehama County.  An Unmet Transit Needs survey can be found at www.taketrax.com or 

by calling 530-385-1462. 

If unable to attend the hearing on February 24, 2020 please email written comments to 

mkellogg@tehamartpa.org or mail to TCTAB Staff at 9380 San Benito Avenue, Gerber, 

CA 96035. 

For a free ride to the public hearing, please call 530-385-2877 no later than Monday, 

February 17, 2020. 

Current transit information and schedules can be found at www.taketrax.com 

By: Jessica Riske-Gomez, Transportation Manager 
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